
All Saints Parish 
25743 State Route 1, Guilford, IN 47022 

frmeyer@etczone.com 513 255 4575  
 
May 2, 2017  
 
Dear Parents, 

 

I would like you to seriously consider sending your child to the National Catholic Youth Conference this 
fall, November 16-19, 2017.  The event is open to all incoming freshman through seniors in the 2017-18 
academic year; current 8th-11th graders.  If you have never heard of the event, there will be a short video 
shown after all the Masses on April 11/12.  There are also several videos and informational pieces that 
you can find on the internet by searching- National Catholic Youth Conference.   

 

This event, that gathers over 25,000 youth, has proven to enlighten the minds and hearts of Catholics 
across the United States.  The conference had a history of traveling from city to city, but for the past few 
years, has decided to make its home in Indianapolis.  The conference was held in Indianapolis in 2011, 
20013, 2015 and now this year, 2017.  This keeps the cost down for us- all we have to do is travel one 
hour west.  Some will have to travel for hours and hours, there will be your people traveling to 
Indianapolis from every state in the union…and I want your child to be with them. 

 

The total cost of the conference is $380.  As a member of All Saints you will only be required to pay 
$200.  The $200 pays for the conference entry fee, breakfasts and dinners, three t-shirts, and lodging.   
If you cannot pay the entry fee, we can work something out; I just want your youth to be able to attend. 

 

There will be an informational meeting for our All Saints group on Tuesday, June 13th ~ 6:30pm at 
the St. Joseph PLC to answer questions; please come with your child or by yourself.   

All registration is done on line.  All payments are made through the office.  You can register right now!   

 

Thank you for your consideration!  

 

In His Service, 

 

Fr. Meyer 

 

 
 
 


